Submitted to the Director,
Through the Chairperson, AIISH Entrance Examinations-2019.
Sub: Appointing additional Deputy Chief Superintendent-reg.
Ref: No. SH/ACA/EE.2019/2018-19 dated 14.03.19 
Respected Madam,
	With reference to the above, the Kendriya Vidyalaya, No. 1, Calicut is one the centres for conducting the AIISH UG & PG Entrance Examinations scheduled for 18th May 2019. It is understood that the school is frequently hosting a number of similar examinations including the National Eligibility cum Entrance Test  and a senior faculty member of the school is assigned the job of coordinating the works related to the examinations. Presently, Mr. E.Raghunathan, PGT in Physics is coordinating the work. In view of this, it is kindly requested to appoint Mr. E. Raghunathan also as Deputy Chief Superintendent of the Calicut Centre (from the School’s side) in addition to the School Principal. It may kindly be noted that we are conducting our entrance examinations in Kendriya Vidyalaya, No. 1, Calicut for the first time. Appointing the faculty responsible for coordinating entrance examinations at the school as Deputy Chief Superintendent will facilitate smooth conducting of our examinations.
	Thank you,

Yours faithfully,
Dr. Shijith Kumar C
				Deputy Chief Superintendent of AIISH Entrance Examinations
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